
March 23, 1998 

 

 

 

Mr. Charles Slade 

Room 320 

917 Main Street 

Vancouver BC 

CANADA V6A1N1 

 

Dear Mr. Slade: 

 

Thank you for your recent letter in which you requested information on Nikita Khrushchev and his 

involvement in the assassination. Unfortunately, your request is inconsistent with the work that the 

Review Board does. 

 

If you wish to pursue information about this theory, I suggest you consult your local library, or check 

with the National Archives for information it might have in the JFK Collection about this subject. 

 

Again, thank you for writing.  I hope this information is helpful to you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 
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